
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 12:31 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: Protesting first reading of revisions of the islands trust policy 

statement  
 
From: Jeanie Yahoo!   
Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 7:58 AM 
To: MAH.DMO@gov.bc.ca; josie.osborne.MLA@leg.bc.ca; Trustees <Trustees@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 
Michael Kaile <mkaile@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: John Magee  
Subject: Protesting first reading of revisions of the islands trust policy statement  

 

 

Good morning, 

I am writing to protest the rushing of the First Reading of the revision of the Islands Trust  Policy 

Statement. I became aware of the proposed changes through other concerned Gulf Islands 

citizens.  

 

I feel there has been no transparency or consultation by the Islands Trust with the owners and 

residents in the area regarding these proposed changes.  

 

Islands Trust seems to being run with a totally hidden agenda.   Also Bowen Island has its own 

governing body, the Bowen Island Municipality, and therefore has no need for another blood 

sucking bureaucratic organization that adds nothing to our island’s well-being.  Personally I feel 

we need to divorce ourselves totally from the Islands Trust and it’s money grabbing policy that 

adds nothing of value to our lives on Bowen Island.   

 

 

 

In one breath, my life changed forever. 

In gratitude for the love of family and friends, 

 

Stay calm, stay kind and stay well, 

 

 

 

Jeanie 
 

Vancouver Cell - -  

Mexican Cell  
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